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Victorian Notice to Mariners 
 
The following Notice to Mariners is published for general information. 

10 May 2024 
Australia – Victoria 

No. 201(T) - 2024 
 
Local Port of Western Port 
 
The Narrows 
San Remo Bridge – Navigation Direction Lights Installed Incorrectly 
 
Date: Immediate 

 
Previous Notice: 182 (T)-24 
 
 
Details: Mariners are advised of works currently occurring beneath the San Remo Bridge, 

38°31.113’S, 145°21.862’E (WGS84) where scaffolding is impacting on air draught.    
 
Temporary navigation lights have been installed to facilitate safe vessel access. 
 
Please note that the lights on the northern side have been installed on the wrong 
side. The lights will be rectified on 11 May 2024.  

  
Mariners transiting in a southerly direction towards San Remo please be aware 
that the navigation lights are installed incorrectly and to navigate with caution 
whilst in the vicinity of San Remo Bridge  

 
Relevant Law: Notice controlling navigation under 211(1)(a) of the Marine Safety Act 2010 (Vic). 

Gazette No. S 211, 30 April 2024.  
All vessel masters are prohibited from navigation under bridge spans that 
contravene traffic management established on site at that time. 

 
Charts & Publications 
Affected:  AUS 801, AU5TNW01, AU439145 
 
Further Notice: This Notice is self-cancelling. No further Notice will be issued. 
 
If you require any further information, please contact Westernport Water on 1300 720 711, or visit 
<https://www.westernportwater.com.au/vessel-navigation-san-remo-phillip-island-bridge/>. 
 
 
 
David Ritman 
Manager Regional Planning 
Southern and Maritime Region 
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If you wish to receive Parks Victoria issued Notice to Mariners, please email your details to 
noticetomariners@parks.vic.gov.au.  To view Notices, visit www.parks.vic.gov.au. 
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